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Comments: I support requiring Withdrawal

 

I am writing in support of preserving the area at the headlands of the Rapid Creek Watershed.  I think that it is

damaging to our environment to allow mining in a watershed area because of the toxic water pollution it causes.

Water is a precious natural resource and everything should be done to make sure that it is protected.  I sincerely

believe that it is our responsibly to preserve as much wilderness area and our environment as possible for our

children and generations to come.  I respectfully request the US Forest Service preserve this pristine headland

wilderness area by expediting the Withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of the Department of Interior.   Thank

you.

 


